
Sayers, Margery

From: chettyoak@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 4:30 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Pass CB-1 with NO AMENDMENTS!

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Elected officials,

Please pass CB-1 tonight, without amendment. We are dreadfully behind on new school construction. We are out of

space. Thorough analysis (by those outside of the construction industry!) has shown time and time that the claims that

"new development pays for itself are simply NOT true! If that were true, our county would be operating at a surplus

and the funds would be available to build schools where the students are. You all know this is not the case. Do not cave

to developer pressures. Pass CB-1 to give our school system just a small bit of breathing room.

Sincerely,

Frances Keenan

HCD-1

EllicottCity,MD


